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Celebrating the Citizens’ Centenary

In July 2024 Berkhamsted Citizens Association (BCA) will celebrate its centenary: one hundred years of serving and promoting the town of Berkhamsted - not forgetting Northchurch, of course. We believe we are the most enduring subscription society in Dacorum; and the oldest civic society in the North London arc. 

Ever since its foundation in 1924 the BCA has been proud of its ambition but also enthusiastic about its present and its future: one hundred years of fighting for the town’s historic fabric, for its amenities, for access to the surrounding countryside, its promotion of the town’s businesses, and its encouragement to the town’s citizens to participate in the democratic process. This year will see a General Election, when the BCA will hold its traditional Hustings to showcase the candidates for the newly formed Harpenden & Berkhamsted constituency – not to be missed!

The BCA is nowadays perhaps most associated with its very popular Footpath Map (including places for refreshment!) – most recently re-published in 2014 to celebrate the BCA’s 90th anniversary but based on a version first launched in the 1930s. In 2014 the BCA also achieved Listed status for the Sparrows Herne waymark (look at National Tyres front facade), and installed an Information Board outside Swing Gate Lane School, recently restored for the Centenary.   This year, specifically for the Centenary, the Association has restored the Town Shield (outside the Civic Centre), which it originally donated to the Town in 1953 to mark the late Queen Elizabeth’s coronation. Who would have thought it would have lasted so long, with at least two renovations since! Please look out for the grand unveiling! 

The BCA’s defence of the historic built environment is the core of its ‘serious’ work. Without the work of its Townscape Group (once coyly called the Town Amenities Sub Committee) it would not have achieved a formal place in the Planning process as a ‘consultee’; a rare accolade for a civic & amenity society. We try to live up to our status by examining all planning applications for Berkhamsted and Northchurch every month of the year, commenting when necessary. And we have awarded since 1981 our Environment Award (a general term encapsulating the built and the Green) at our AGM, this year on 21st March. This year also saw a new iteration of the Borough Plan to 2040, in whose Town Council working group we participated. 

Our attention is also caught by local amenities: trains, buses, the canal, the River Bulbourne, the Castle. If anything is launched for attention to these we respond, volunteer and join in. We even have meetings, walks and friendly gatherings to balance the serious stuff!

So please look at our website www.berkhamstedcitizens.org.uk for the latest news! Or, better still, join us via the website to receive our newsletter at least three times a year.
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